513 Atwood Short Term Rental — Attendance and Summary of Neighborhood Meeting

The meeting occurred via Zoom on February 15, 2022 at 6PM and lasted until 6:15 PM. The
only participant was Gail Linville from 526 Atwood St.

Summary of meeting — Gail's comments were that she thinks Airbnbs are good because to have
them you have to renovate and fix up properties, which means you're benefiting the
neighborhood by making nicer properties. She asked about parking, but we explained that if
we're renting out the property for Airbnb our cars wouldn't be here, so it should have a net zero
impact on parking. No other issues or concerns were encountered during the meeting.
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